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2nd October 2023  

Dear Parent/Carers 

 

We are delighted to announce that we will be holding a Harvest Festival celebration in school this 

year. We will be performing some of our favourite harvest songs and thinking about what we are 

thankful for during the service led by Mrs Alonso. We appreciate that many parents will want to 

attend so for this reason we will be holding 2 services. Both will take place on Friday 27th 

October, and for the classes as follows:  

 

Year 1 Pixies, Mrs Dann, Year 2 Pixies Mrs Whitney. Friday 27th October 9:15am  

Year 1 Sprites, Mrs Atkinson, Year 2 Sprites, Mrs Myhill Friday 27th October 2:15pm  

 

I appreciate that AJS are also having a harvest festival during the afternoon on this day. If you do 

have any difficulty making the service in the afternoon, then please come and speak to Mrs 

Whitney and we can make alternative arrangements.  

 

As a school we intend to donate a food parcel to our local food bank. In this respect if you feel 

you can provide an item of food i.e. tinned food, dried goods etc they will be gratefully received. 

Any items should be brought to school during the final week for us to include this in a display in 

the hall during the Harvest Festival. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Whitney     


